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FROM:  PALABORA COPPER PROCUREMENT  

TO:   INTERESTED CONTRACTORS  

SUBJECT: RE: PROFILE SUB.PC.2017/5: CORROSION PROTECTION SERVICES 

Reference is made to the advert in the Phalaborwa Herald Thursday 9th February 2017 re the 
above subject matter, interested Contractors are requested to forward the following information 
to pcprocurement@palabora.co.za before the closing date 17th February 2017 at 12h00 pm. 

 Company Profile  

 Tax Clearance Certificate  

 BBBEE Certificate  

 Vat Registration Document if applicable 

 Letter of Good Standing with the compensation commissioner 

 Joint Venture Agreement if applicable  

 List of references  

 Previous contracts and contract values 

 And any other relevant documents 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

George Zulu  

Superintendent Contracts  
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